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I oppose the bill to end mail-in voting in Oregon. I have always been so proud of my 

state, in part because of our leading the way in mail in voting. Oregon has high voter 

turn-out because voting is convenient. We do not have to wait in long lines. We can 

have information out in front of us while we vote. We are more informed voters as a 

result.  

The ONLY reason to take this away from us is to make voting harder and suppress 

voter turn-out.  

 


